


 

 
 
 

Principal 
Carmen Gelman  

North Clackamas School District 
MILWAUKIE HIGH SCHOOL  

Milwaukie Academy of the Arts 
2301 SE Willard St. 

Milwaukie, OR. 97222-7795  
503-353-5830 / Fax: 503-353-5845 

 
 

Assistant Principals 
Chris Chavez 
Kim Kellogg 
Sean Mailey 

 

~ Student-Centered / Relationships / Equity, Diversity & Inclusion / Future Ready ~ 
 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
  The parents and guardians of the Senior class at Milwaukie High School (MHS) and 
the Milwaukie Academy of the Arts (MAA) are currently planning for a graduation 
celebration for the Class of 2022.  We are raising funds for the Grad Party, an all-night, 
chaperoned, substance-free event to be held directly after graduation, June 16, 2022.  This 
event allows the graduates to celebrate one of the largest accomplishments in their lives in 
a safe, controlled environment.  
 

The MHS/MAA Class of 2022 have had an unusual high school experience; they 
endured a year and a half in portable buildings on their football field, and another year and 
a half online learning at home. Finally the seniors are enjoying their beautiful new school, 
and with your support we will be able to celebrate their high school career with this 
wonderful year-end tradition.  The 2022 MHS/MAA Senior Celebration Committee would 
be tremendously grateful and appreciative of any financial support that you would be 
willing to provide.   

 
Donations can be sent to: Milwaukie High School Attn: Class of 2022 Senior 

Parent Committee 2301 SE Willard St. Milwaukie, OR 97222 or we can have someone 
from our committee pick up any donation that you have if that is more convenient. Please 
email gradpartymhsmaa@gmail.com with any questions or inquiries. 
 
 
We appreciate your support! 
 
Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2022 
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